Information 2020-2021 Seniors
	Due to COVID-19, representatives from colleges and universities will not visit high schools or conduct college and career fairs in-person. Many schools have held virtual college and career fairs but we want to ensure all high school juniors and seniors receive valuable information about scholarships and admission deadlines.
We have partnered with the Alabama Commission on Higher Education (ACHE) to bring college information to students on a virtual platform. To participate, students can should click on this link and opt-in to receive direct communications from Alabama’s colleges and universities. ACHE will collect each high school junior and senior entered on the link, and the information will be shared with Alabama’s colleges and universities. If you have any questions or concerns about the link or the ACHE, please contact Mr. Christian Balin, at (334) 353-3067 or by email christian.balin@ache.edu.

	


The 2021-22 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA®) launched on October 1. New and returning students who plan to attend college between July 1, 2021, and June 30, 2022, should complete the FAFSA as soon as possible. To assist students and parents in the process, the Department’s Office of Federal Student Aid (FSA) has been sharing tips @FAFSA, and new blogs note “7 Things You Need Before You Fill Out the 2021-22 FAFSA Form” and “8 Steps to Filling Out the FAFSA Form.”
Students and parents can complete the form online at FAFSA.gov on a desktop or mobile device, and this year, enhanced help topics provide even more guidance through the form. As a result of user feedback, many financial help topics feature images of the form with relevant line numbers visually highlighted. Also, skip-logic functionality means applicants see only the questions that pertain to them. And, by the end of the year, FSA will launch an enhanced myStudentAid mobile application. It will have an entirely new look and feel and additional feature.

